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Dates for your diary 
2022 

 12th September - Y2 trip 
to Thirsk Racecourse 

 13th September - Y3 
School Trip  

 15th September Y2 Fun 
Run/ Swimming Lessons 
start for Class 1 

 15th September - FOS 
meeting 8pm 

 19th September - After 
School Clubs start/ Y5&6 
Tag Rugby coaching starts 

 10th/11th October -    
Parent Consultations 

 21st October—Individual 
School Photos/ School 
closes for half term 

 

 

    

          

 

Queen Elizabeth II 

Welcome  
Back 

Welcome back to  a new school year, it is lovely to have the children back 
in school after the Summer holidays.  We welcome three new members of 
staff into school. 

Mrs Williamson will 
be working in the 
School Office. 

Miss Dawson will 
be teaching Class 1  

Mrs Goldburn will be 
teaching Class 5 with     
Mr Macklam 

After the sad death of the Queen yesterday, we held a 
special assembly with the children this morning where 
we lit a candle in her memory.   
 

We offer our sympathies to the Royal Family at this 
time. 
 

We will keep you informed of any changes to the school calendar during 
this time of mourning. 
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After-School Clubs 
The club letter will be coming out for this term. Please complete the 
online form as soon as possible as some of the clubs will be first come 
first served.   

This term we are trying a new football provider for after-school football, 
John Dolan.  This will be a paid for club and a separate letter will be    
coming out about this. 

The Parish Church will also be running a Messy Church as an after-school 
club. Messy Church is a fun way to bring Bible Stories alive.  The outline 
of the sessions will be Refreshments, Welcome game,  Bible story to    
introduce the theme, Craft and Simple Prayer. 

Clubs will start the week beginning Friday 20th September. 

Music lessons 
Mrs Jameson will be starting her music lessons again from Friday 16th    
September.  A letter has been e-mailed to those taking part last year       
explaining the arrangements and charges.  If you would like your child to 
start having Piano or Violin lessons please contact the school office. 

Guitar lessons will now take place on a Monday afternoon with Mrs 
Trousdale.  These will start on Monday afternoon, 12th September. 

Other music lessons can be booked through the music service. If you would 
like a leaflet about this please contact the school office or look on the   
website www.northyorks.gov.uk/music-lessons-and-instrument-hire. 

Attendance 
Improving attendance is a key focus of the Government this year and so 
we will be having a continued focus on this.  Please make sure your child is 
at school on time.  Starting times are:- 

Reception/KS1 - 9.00am   and   KS2 - 8.55am 

If your child is ill and going to be absent from school please contact the 
school Office.  A message can be left on the answer phone. 

If your child is going to be absent for any other reason please complete a 
leave of absence request form that can be picked up from the School 
Office or found on the useful forms section of our website.  This needs to 
be done well in advance of the absence.  If you take your child out of 
school without it being agreed you may be fined. 
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Communication 
Each of the teachers have an email address they can be contacted on if you 
need to inform them of anything or have something you wish to discuss. 
They all take the form initial.surname@ carltonminiottacademy.org.  For 
example Mrs Amesbury is a.amesbury@carltonminiott.org.  These will only 
be checked by the teacher at certain points during the school day and so if 
it is important information ie. about the collection of your child, please  
ring the School Office.  
 

Each class also has a Facebook Page.  If you are not already linked up 
please contact your child’s teacher for further details. 

Water Bottles and Coats 
As we start the new School Year please can we remind you that your child 
should remember to bring a full water bottle into school everyday.  As the 
weather is turning Autumnal please also make sure your child has a coat 
with them for when they go outside at break and lunchtimes. 

Thank you. 

More information can be found on the school website:-  
www.carltonminiottacademy.org 


